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Free PPE distribution closes on March 18 

The City of Eugene’s Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) free distribution for small businesses and 
non-profits will come to a close on March 18. The distribution, made possible because of Business 
Oregon, offered sanitation supplies to small businesses with fewer than 100 employees.  

“We are so grateful to have been able to offer this opportunity to help many businesses that have 
been hit hard by the effects of this virus,” said Amy Hartsfield, PPE distribution program manager. 
“We know this distribution helped continue a clean and safe working environment for businesses 
throughout our city and slowed the spread of the virus.” 

Eligible businesses and non-profits can still pick up a two-month supply of sanitizing wipes and 
disposable masks. Please note there are no more gloves for distribution. The last day for distribution 
will be Thursday, March 18. Businesses that have already picked up two rounds of PPE are no longer 
eligible.  

Eligible businesses must meet all of the following requirements to receive supplies:    

• be headquartered in Oregon and have a location in Eugene (must provide Eugene business 
address); and 

• have 100 or fewer employees 

Visit eugene-or.gov/FreeBizPPE  (or in Spanish: eugene-or.gov/bioseguridadParaNegocios) for more 
information and the application link. When a small business or nonprofit applies, it will be required to 
make an appointment to pick up the PPE. Once a business’s eligibility has been verified, the contact 
person will receive an email confirmation with the time and location. 

Email us with any questions. For over the phone assistance filling out the application form, 
businesses may call the Eugene Public Library at 541-682-5450. Press 2 for English and 5 for 
Spanish.    
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